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Panametrics
ATTN: Mr. Joris Brinkerhoff

Manager, Materials Analysis Department
221 Crescent Street
Waltham, Massachusetts 02154

Gentlemen:

Subject: Notice of Contamination of Sealed Source

This refers to your letter dated November 2, 1979.

Thank you for your letter reporting excessive contamination on an incoming
sealed source. Your corrective actions will be examined during a subsequent
inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely f,y p
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Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection

Section
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